
 
 

 
Dear Clusterpartner and Friends, 
 
the year 2020 is coming to an end. We as the SpectroNet team would like to thank
our partners and supporters for the trustful collaboration in 2020. We hope that we
can continue and enhance this collaboration also in 2021.  
 
Due to the ongoing situation, SpectroNet has digitalized its services and offerings.
For instance, a purely digital SpectroNet Collaboration Conference was held for the
first time with over 120 active participants. Furthermore, SpectroNet Photonics &
Machine Vision Web Pitches will continue in 2021. For further information please
contact us or click here. 
 
However, we hope to be able to organize a regular conference for you as soon as
possible. The SpectroNet team is therefore looking forward to 2021 with optimism
and confidence that we will soon be able to get in touch with you personally again.  
 
We wish you and your families a peaceful Christmas as well as a healthy and
successful start into the New Year. 
 
For further successful collaborations in 2021! 

https://www.spectronet.de/web-pitches


 
Your SpectroNet Team
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